
As an American, a Veteran and an Oregonian I implore our state representatives who have 
sworn an oath to support the Constitution of the united states and the Constitution of the state 
of Oregon to please vote no on SB978. Our founders ensured our rights would stand the test of 
time if we give up these rights of self protection which rights will you take next? Law abiding 
gun owners are not the problem not even close. Society is sick and depraved and evil exist 
taking away the ability of those who choose to protect themselves and their families only 
ensures more victims of violent crime. Steve Hawke 1255 Frigon Ave Eugene, OR 97402 
 


